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With this issue, we are adding a number of other organizational behavior/organizational 
theory scholars to our editorial board. This time, they are a mix of well-known and 
highly regarded senior scholars and a number of younger, up-and-coming scholars in the 
field.   
 

They are: 
 

Bianca Beersma, University of Amsterdam, The Netherlands 
Nils Brunsson, Stockholm School of Economics, Sweden 
Daniel Carpenter, Harvard University, USA 
Barbara Czarniawska, University of Gothenburg, Sweden 
Jane Dutton, University of Michigan, USA 
Ewan Ferlie, Royal Holloway - University of London, United Kingdom 
Jane Fountain, University of Massachusetts – Amherst, USA 
Deborah Gibbons, U.S. Naval Postgraduate School, USA 
Ann Huffman, Texas A&M University, USA 
Matthew Kraatz, University of Illinois, USA 
Gary Latham, University of Toronto, Canada 
Gary Miller, Washington University, USA 
Peter Miller, London School of Economics, United Kingdom 
Jone Pearce, University of California – Irvine, USA 

 
We welcome each one of them! 
Also, we will be announcing shortly the establishment of a best article prize for 

papers in the Journal, supported by Accenture, the international technology and 
management consulting firm. This prize will be awarded annually, and it will be 
associated with a cash award of US $5000. It will begin with papers published in 2006 
issues of the Journal. We welcome submissions that will be able to compete for this 
award. 

The winner will be chosen by a very distinguished selection committee. This will 
consist of James March (Stanford University), Martha Feldman (University of California 
at Irvine), and Nils Brunsson (Stockholm School of Economics). 
 

Steven Kelman 
Editor 
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